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Swearing In of Police Officer Clarence Cook

The Landis Police Department is pleased to announce the swearing in of Officer Clarence Cook, who has

successfully completed the rigorous training and evaluation process required to join our esteemed police

force. Officer Cook has displayed exceptional dedication and skill throughout his journey, including

extensive training in community policing, conflict resolution, and emergency response. His commitment to

serving our community and upholding public safety is commendable. Please join us in welcoming Officer

Cook as an official member of the Landis Police Department. Officer Cook will be joining the department

in a reserve capacity.


